Attachment 1

November 1, 2022

Celina City Schools

Attn: Dr. Ken Schmiesing
585 E. Livingston Street
Celina, Ohio 45822

Dr. Schmiesing:

I write this letter to inform you of my upcoming resignation from the Technology Coordinator
position here at Celina City Schools, effective December 31, 2022. The last nearly 10 years at
Celina have been rewarding, challenging, and full of wonderful memories of staff and students. I
intend to support Celina through the coming weeks and beyond to minimize the impact of my
departure from the District. I will always cherish the friends and colleagues that have made my
time at Celina so enjoyable.
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